January 4, 2018

Jonathan Freedman, Chairman
Board of Selectmen

13 East Central Street

Natick, MA 01760

RE: 2018 4" of July Celebration

Dear Chairman Freedman:

This letter is to request permission from the Board of Selectmen for the “Natick Friends of the
4™ to continue the 4™ of July Celebration that has been a tradition here in town for so many
years. Our plan this year is to again use the Wilson Middle School parking lot as the staging
area for the parade as that has worked exceptionally well.

We are requesting permission to use the following:

-The Natick Common for “Natick’s VOICE on the Common sponsored by Mutual One Bank”
on Thursday, June 28", 2018. Should there be inclement weather we are working on
obtaining the Natick Community-Senior Center for the event.

-Wilson Middle School parking fot to Rutledge Road to Route 27 south to the intersection with
Route 135 in downtown and Route 135 in downtown east to Saint Patrick’s Church for the
annual 4" of July Parade on Wednesday, July 4™, 2018.

We will work closely with the Recreation & Parks Department, the Police & Fire Departments
and Natick Public Schools to ensure that we are in compliance with all town rules and
regulations.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me directly at (508) 655-1454.
Thank you in advance for your support as we continue to march forward with Natick’s 4" of
July Celebration.

Sincerely,

ﬁm@%%

Peter Mundy
Chairman, Natick Friends of the Fourth of July, Inc.

cc:  Karen Partanen, Director Natick Recreation & Parks Department
Chief James G. Hicks, Natick Police Department
Chief Richard A. White, Natick Fire Department
Dr. Peter Sanchioni, Superintendent Natick Public Schools
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